Dr. Neal Weaver November 10, 2017
President
Georgia Southwestern State University

Dear President Neal Weaver,

The Faculty Senate strongly supports the mission of GSW and our new Strategic Plan. We
especially want to emphasize the section where GSW promotes the transforming of campus
connections to "support a campus environment where the pursuit of excellence, respect and
civility prevail in all interactions as we embrace our diverse community through the recognition
of differing religious affiliation” (SP 2.1.1). We are recommending that GSW has a clearly
written policy stating that there will be no specific religion favored by any agent of the
university to include religious holiday celebrations, invocations, public prayer etc.

Sincerely,

Dr. Chadwick Gugg

Chair, Faculty Senate, on behalf of

The Faculty Senate of 2017-2018
Georgia Southwestern State University



